
 

King Ina Church of England Academy 
Northfield 
Somerton 
Somerset, TA11 6FQ 
 
Telephone:  01458 272587 
Email:  kinginaacademy@educ.somerset.gov.uk 

 
 

 

 
 
 

Friday 1st July 2022 

 

Dear Parents and Carers 

I am pleased to inform you that we have successfully appointed a new manager for Owlets.  

Miss Donna Singleton, who currently teaches within the school, has joined the Owlets team part time 

for the remainder of the summer term, ahead of fulfilling her new role full time from September.  

Miss Singleton will be in Owlets on Mondays, Wednesdays and Fridays this term, getting to know the 

staff and children and is very much looking forward to meeting parents and carers too. Please do come 

and say hello to Miss Singleton on any of the above days, she would welcome the opportunity to meet 

you and to chat about your children. 

Best wishes 

 

Mrs S Svenson 
Headteacher 
 


